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CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Good morning Dylan, 
I hope you have had a good week. We have been made aware that Indian River County has 
requested a letter of support to set up an LPPF in Indian River County. Encompass Health cannot sign 
onto a letter of support as our stance on provider taxes overall is to oppose them because 
Encompass Health nationwide takes a loss on provider taxes. That being said, we do not oppose the 
LPPF in Indian River County based on our understanding of how it will operate, and we do not want 
to present any obstacle to implementation. Thank you for your understanding, and have a great 
Friday. 
Best regards, 
Andrew Wilburn 
Statutory & Regulatory Analyst 
Reimbursement Department 
O 205 970-5761 | F 205 262-3631 
Encompass Health 
9001 Liberty Parkway 
Birmingham, AL 35242 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain 
confidential and privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this 
communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying 
of it or its contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. Thank 
you. 
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